
 
Summary of Purpose and Procedure for submitting articles 

 
To cut cost and move to a modern means of communications and receive information in a timelier 

manner, instead of every 3 months. the GSHA blog will replace the GSHA Newsletter. This allows all of us to 

participate in GSHA information gathering and sharing, to send and receive current genealogical, historical 

articles and presentation dates and times. Also, the GSHA Board can post information on the status of GSHA, 

financial, conference and web site updates, as they occur. It also gives you, the member a place to post, your 

short stories and antecedents of your family history. 

 

Articles must be in electronic form and it is your responsibility for grammar and punctuation. We will not be 

editors or gatekeepers of the information, though articles will be archived on the blog page, for future 

references.  So, please do not plagiarize or violate copyright of someone’s else work, please get permission, in 

writing before including in your article. This can jeopardize GSHA’s good name and burden GSHA with great 

financial liability. 

 

So, how do I submit an article for posting? I am glad you asked. (future decision of board), has agreed to 

be the receiver of these items and will be the main posting person for our blog. The GSHA representatives will 

be our field reporters for their respective chapters. They will encourage and receive articles from their chapter 

members and email articles to the GSHA Secretary, gsha.secretary@gsha.com for posting. Members may also 

email their articles to the GSHA Secretary directly. Again, all items must be in electronic form, any article that 

cannot be posted because of its format will be returned to submitter for correction(s). Contact information will 

be at the end of this announcement. 

 

Also, those members that do not have access to a computer, you can access the GSHA blog using your smart 

phone. Just type in www.gshaa.org/blog, in your browser 

 

Contact info 

president@gshaa.org 

gsha.vp@gshaa.org 

gsha.secretary@gsha.com 

gsha.treasurer@gmail.com 

gsha.screp@gmail.com 

gsha.malrep@gmail.com 

gsha.utahrep@gmail.com 
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